Lake Tahoe ski report, Dec. 6

A winter storm warning has been issued by the National
Weather Service from 7pm Sunday to 7pm Monday for the
Lake Tahoe Basin. That translates into the next couple
of days being powder days. Winds, again, could pose a
problem today, especially on lifts higher on the mountain.
Read the ski report from Curtis Fong, the Guy from Tahoe, to
know what'’s going on today.
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